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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 8:38 AM
To: Jessica Henderson-McBean
Cc: Amy Ow
Subject: RE: Highlands Neighborhood

Hi Jessie, 
 
You can respond to them directly.  I have not received any arborist report.  Can you ask Bob about it (although it is not 
required if no roots are cut….)?   
 

From: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 8:17 AM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Cc: Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>; Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org> 
Subject: FW: Highlands Neighborhood 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Good Morning Camille, 
 
I received the below email from Deke and Corrin Brown last night, both directly as well as through our SWCA website. 
Have you received a copy of the arborists report for Lot 10 in regards to the pine trees that Deke and Corrin are referring 
to? I will be heading out to the site today, and will look at the caution tape that they are referring to. I haven’t seen any 
caution tape to date, so I am curious to see what they are asking about. Once I have that information I can respond to 
them, or I can forward the information for you to respond. How would you like to handle that? 
 
Thanks! 
 
Jessie Henderson-McBean 
Biologist 
 
SWCA Environmental Consultants 
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100 
Half Moon Bay, CA 94019 
P 650.440.4160 x 6410| C 805.712.8794 
 

 
 
The contents of this email and any associated emails, information, and attachments are CONFIDENTIAL. Use or disclosure without 
sender’s authorization is prohibited. If you are not an authorized recipient, please notify the sender and then immediately delete the 
email and any attachments. 
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From: Deke & Corrin Brown <d.cbrown@comcast.net>  
Sent: Sunday, June 21, 2020 7:22 PM 
To: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com> 
Subject: Highlands Neighborhood 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside SWCA. Please use caution when replying.  

 

Hi Jessie, 
This is a copy of the email we sent to your office. 
I hope you can help us. 
  
Please come to visit 20 Woodcreek Ct., in the San Mateo Highlands. 
We live right across the cul-de-sac at #15. 
  
Chamberlain is coming too close for comfort !!! At least two Heritage Pine Trees are too close to the edge of 
the grading site.  If they fall into the construction site it could compromise the 'in-floor' radiant heating system 
as well as the back patio.  Please help us understand why they needed to remove the boulders that were 
holding up the trees.  Why did they have to come onto the Bartel's property to put yellow caution tape around 
the trees if it was safe. 
  
As we Shelter-in-Place and try to conduct business from our homes the noise and dust are getting to 
us.  ENOUGH !!! 
Thank you for any help you can offer, 
  
deke & corrin brown 
650-574-1526   home     650-703-1526  cell 


